
 

 

7th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
 
Year 6 is a hugely busy year for our children, when they start to prepare themselves for high 
school. One of the most exciting experiences that we offer our children is the opportunity to go 
away with their peers on a residential school trip.  
 
This involves 3-4 days of outdoor and adventurous activities, and will take place in the summer 
term. At this stage I would like to get a rough idea of the number of children who would like to 
come. I have made some provisional bookings, but need to know estimated numbers before I 
can confirm these. 
 
If you would like your child to attend the residential trip please return the slip below by Friday 
16th September. Even if the slip is returned, this is on a no obligation basis. 
 
I look forward to taking Year 6 on their residential visit.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Keeley 
Year 5/6 Phase Leader 

 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
 

Child’s Name: __________________________________ Class:  ______________ 

 
I would be interested in my child attending the Year 6 residential    [  ] 

 
 

Signed: ______________________________ (Parent/Carer)       Date: _________________ 


